
The Oaks School
Thursday, March 25, 2021 

4pm

TOWN HALL
with 

Board of Trustees
and 

Head of School



Reminders:

● This session is being recorded. 

● A recording of this meeting and the slides will be emailed to you on 
Monday. 

● Use the Q&A button at the bottom of your screen to submit your 
questions. 

Thank you!



1. Welcome from the Board of Trustees
2. Highlights from the first 2 months
3. Updates on Current Conditions in Los Angeles County
4. Post Spring Break Plans: April, May and June
5. The Fall of 2021
6. Questions and Answers

WELCOME AND AGENDA



Welcome from the Board

WELCOME FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES



HIGHLIGHTS - THE FIRST TWO MONTHS
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RE-OPENING PLAN/ PROCEDURES

Based on recent 
additions to LA County 
DPH Guidance for 
schools, our Re-Opening 
plan has been updated.

New version is on our 
website and will be 
emailed to you next 
week. 

Updated procedures for 
school response to 
confirmed infections and 
exposure. 



Special Subject Classes will 
shift from distance learning 
to in-person workshop style 
classes.

For in-person instruction, 
special subject classes will be 
offered on a rotating basis 
from week to week.  Each 
class will be 30-45 minute in 
length 4 days a week.



CLEANING AND SANITIZING



GUIDANCE 

ON 

TRAVEL



● In order to keep everyone safe, 
families must inform the school 
immediately if you or anyone in 
your household is exposed to 
COVID-19.

● Health alerts are sent to families 
if there has been potential 
exposure to COVID-19 on 
campus.  

● Please read health alerts and 
respond (if needed) in a timely 
fashion.

HEALTH NOTICES



● Complete your waiver 
from HUMC

● Church not holding 
services on-campus until 
2022

● Very limited activity at 
the moment

● Hollywood Food 
Coalition

● Church and School 
coordinating COVID 
response

● Homeless activity in the 
area



Community Agreement

● Monitor myself for symptoms of COVID-19 and complete The Oaks health screening daily. 
● Stay home if I am experiencing any COVID-19 symptoms and report these symptoms to the school.
● Maintain appropriate physical distancing, including wearing a mask at all times in buildings on campus, and 

outside when physical distancing isn't possible.
● Practice consistent hand hygiene. Avoid touching my face, mouth, eyes, or nose; avoid sharing materials; and 

minimize touching surfaces in shared areas.
● Prioritize getting a flu vaccine this fall, unless I have a medical reason not to. 
● Read all school emails to stay informed about health and safety updates.
● Participate in testing and contact tracing as instructed to preserve community health.
● Adhere to isolation and quarantine instructions if I test positive for COVID-19, if I am a presumed positive, or if I 

am exposed to someone who has tested positive.
● Acknowledge that out-of-state travel may require me to follow additional measures such as self-quarantining for 

14 days.
● Encourage other members of our community to follow all health guidelines. 
● Demonstrate social responsibility by following public health guidelines in local businesses and public places. 
● Show compassion, care, and respect for other members of the community. Seek assistance from the school to 

support myself or other members of the community during this challenging time.



FALL 2021



Questions and Answers


